
 

 

 

 

Nominations for “Favorite Buildings 
in Kirkwood” Recognition Awards 

 

Nominations are being sought for “Favorite Buildings in Kirkwood” until April 1, 2024. 
Buildings or places that are deserving of recognition contribute to the architectural 
character of Kirkwood, but need not be a designated Kirkwood Landmark. Awards will 
be given in May – National Preservation Month – the perfect time to show how 
Kirkwood’s history honors the past and helps build the future. Nominations will be 
accepted for projects completed in the last 3 years, including: 

 Quality restoration of an existing building to its former glory. 

 Maintenance or improvement of an existing building through landscaping or 
cosmetic treatment which reinforces its character. 

 Architectural design for an addition. The addition must acknowledge the 
character of the original by relating to it through the use of scale, proportion, 
materials, textures and details. 

 Architectural design for new construction.  The new construction should fit into 
the existing character of its neighborhood and be compatible with adjoining 
buildings through the use of scale, proportion, materials, textures and details.  

 Neighborhood integrity.  A “Neighborhood or Street of Distinction” is an area 
of architectural significance and character that has maintained its integrity for 50 
years or more.  

 
Name of Nominated Property/Area:  ____________________________________________  
 
Address of Property:  ________________________________________________________  
 
Reason for Nomination:  ______________________________________________________  

 _________________________________________________________________________  
 
Additional Comments:  _______________________________________________________  

 _________________________________________________________________________  
 
Nominated by:   
 
Address/Phone No./Email:   

 _________________________________________________________________________  
 
Send nomination form (or email message) and any supporting documentation (including 
photographs) to:  Amy Lowry, Building Dept, City Hall, 139 S. Kirkwood Rd, 
Kirkwood, MO 63122 or e-mail lowryag@kirkwoodmo.org 

mailto:lowryag@kirkwoodmo.org

